
Over 60 years of service to the youth of Seymour! 

www.gjhll.org 

 

George J. Hummel Little League, Inc.  
SEYMOUR, CT  06483 

 

January 25, 2018 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 

 

George J. Hummel Little League is a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Charitable Organization which began in 1950 with 6 Major 

League baseball teams.  Since then, we have grown to eight different divisions, which include both boys and girls.  As 

we look forward to the 2018 baseball / softball season, we hope the league can continue to flourish and bring the best 

program possible to the youth of Seymour.  We would not have been able to achieve all the things we have over the 

years without the generosity of our sponsors. 

 

Contributions by our sponsors have enabled our league to purchase equipment and uniforms and to provide field 

maintenance.  As we are independent of the town of Seymour, we fund our organization from registration fees, fund 

raising, and generous sponsors like you.  In order to keep registration costs as low as possible, so that we may make 

our program available to all of the children of Seymour, we are asking for your greatly appreciated support. 

 

Please select the type of sponsorship you would like below.  Please note, however, that this is only a guideline, and 

anything you can contribute is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sponsor Type Amount Description Amount 

Enclosed 

Gold $425 Team Sponsor, 2 Field Signs, Sponsor name on League Website  

Silver $325 Team Sponsor, Field Sign, Sponsor name on League Website  

Team Sponsor $200 Sponsor Name on Uniforms  

Field Sign(s) 
1 for $175 / 2 for 

$275 
Sign(s) on Field(s) 

 

 

In addition to the above sponsor types, we are looking for a sponsor for our Tee Ball division. The amount for this 

sponsorship is $750.00, and will be used to purchase Tee Ball uniforms/equipment. The total enrollment is typically 

over 100 children. The sponsor name will be printed on all of the player uniforms for the entire division. If interested, 

please email me at knovitski@yahoo.com. 

 

On behalf of the George J. Hummel Little League, I would like to thank you in advance for taking the time to help our 

organization serve the children of Seymour. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristy Novitski 

GJHLL Treasurer 

 

Make checks payable and remit to: George J. Hummel Little League 

     PO Box 901 

 Seymour, CT  06483 

 


